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DELTA KAPPA GAMMA SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL

ALPHA IOTA CHAPTER

MAY 2, 2009
The May meeting of Delta Kappa Gamma was held at the home of Linda Holcomb. Kathy Acree called the meeting to order and called the roll. Kathy announced that the following members had resigned: Claudia Brooks, Nan McGarity, Vicki Adams, Susan Adams, Sara Gore, Peggy McAdams, and Terri Burns. Their names will be removed from the roll. Additional announcements included the illness of Lenora Rudeseal’s sister, the death of Linda Holcomb’s sister, and, on a happier note, Jackie Thompson’s earning her doctorate. President Kathy Acree then delivered the inspiration – a favorite poem “Keep-A-Goin.”
The following reports were given”

· Merry Greenwood delivered the treasurer’s report. 

· International has raised dues to 10.00. (International and state: $50.00)
· Several options for meetings were discussed. The October meeting could still be held at the church, and we could bring our own brunch or lunch. The December meeting could be a catered luncheon. The February meeting could be at a restaurant, or we could bring our own food, and the May meeting could be held at a member’s home.
· Members posed several questions about the use of the church hall. Is the room being used? Could we negotiate for clean-up services? We now pay the custodian $75.00, the charge for the room is $60.00, and the food is $10.00 per person. A suggestion was made that our members who attend the church could get information and negotiate some issues such as our being in charge of opening and closing the room.
· The decision was made to meet at the church for the October meeting and bring our own food. The December meeting will be the silent auction.

· As new business, Kathy presented a letter to send to the members encouraging attendance and participation. We discussed suggestions for attracting members to the meetings. Some of the suggestions were: health fair, make-overs, fashion show, participation in Habitat for Humanity, technology programs, the Peter Bonner Tour with a picnic lunch. It was also suggested that we might invite potential members to a meeting to see what the group is all about.

The meeting was adjourned with the group stuffing envelopes and enjoying a salad luncheon.
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